
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

From: Deborah Dunlop  
Sent: June 7, 2012 11:07 AM 
To: mayoro; Dilkens, Drew; Jones, Ron; Valentinis, Fulvio; Halberstadt, Alan; Sleiman, Ed; Gignac, Jo-Anne 
(Councillor); Hatfield, Percy; Marra, Bill; Payne, Hilary; Maghnieh, Al; clerks 
Subject: Water Fluoridation 

 
 
 

Please be advised that due to the condition of our water, the corruption surrounding the firing of the Auditor 
General, the corruption surrounding Enwin and various other city dealings we are withholding municipal tax 
payments and will continue to do so until these current conditions within city government' are rectified. Clean 
water is just the beginning and a good place to start. 

 
Deborah and Daniel Dunlop 
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